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From: Karen Giles [karen.giles@meritain.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2012 2:31 PM

Subject: Upcoming Egyptian Meetings 2012
Attachments: Instructions to re-register at mymeritain.pdf

This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers 
Members and Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you 
received this email in error please forward to the appropriate party and contact 
Krista Breakfield at the Metro East Service Office of Meritain Health to update 
the contact information.

Dear Participating Employer Group ~

As requested of some of you, following are the remaining upcoming Executive 
Committee and Board of Managers meeting. Please note that we will send an 
email to each participating employer group at least 10 days prior to the 
upcoming meeting. The meeting dates are also posted on the Home Page of the 
Egyptian Trust website at www.egtrust.org.

Wednesday, March 21, 2012

Wednesday, May 9, 2012

Also, I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that all mass emails are 
posted to the secure site of the Egyptian Trust website and encourage you to 
check it out using your username and password. The secure site home page also 
contains a list of all of your contacts (not your employees) to all vendors the 
Egyptian Trust works with.

The public side of the site is also frequently updated containing information 
about all of the products and plans endorsed and offered through the Egyptian 
Trust. Please encourage your employees to visit this site for information, links to 
other vendors (besides Meritain), forms, newsletters, and much more 
information.

Please remind your employees if they have not yet re-registered at 
www.mymeritain.com they are strongly encouraged to do so. This site allows 
them to view and print their personal claims and eligibility information, 
summary and detail information, access links to all other vendors, print copies of 
their ID cards, and much more. I have attached the instructions again to register 
at www.mymeritain.com in order for you to share with your members.

Thank you and have a good day.
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Karen L. Giles
V.P. Client Relations
Meritain Health

Toll Free: 866-588-2431, opt. 3, ext. 6104
Fax: 888-525-2799

karen.giles@meritain.com

Please Note:
Effective Monday, December 19, 2011 our office will be moving to:

1109 Hartman Lane, Suite 202
Shiloh, IL 62221


